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V NIAGARA
M MORAWK

'NIAGARA MOHAWK POWER CORPORATION/300 ERIE BOULEVARD WEST, SYRACUSE, N.Y. 13202/ TELEPHONE (315) 474-1511

August 3, 1986
(NMP2L 0805)

Ms. Elinor G. Adensam, Director
BWR Project Directorate No. 3

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
7920 Norfolk Avenue

Washington, DC 20555

Dear Ms. Adensam:

Re: Nine Mile Point Unit 2
Docket No. 50-410 \

This letter provides status information relative to the Nine Mile Point
Unit 2 solid radwaste system. My letter of April 11, 1986 (NMP2L 0684) stated
that WasteChem Corporation was planning to submit additional test results on
their volume reduction and solidification system to the Division of Waste
Management by May 15, 1986, and that we planned to submit those results to you
by May 30, 1986. That letter also stated that in the event the WasteChem
system is not approved by the Office of Nuclear Material Safety and Safeguards
by the time it is required, we intend to use the contract service of NUS to
solidify wastes on an interim basis. Additional information on the NUS system
for your review was provided in my letter of May 19, 1986 (NMP2L 0719).

WasteChem Corporation submitted its Topical Report entitled, "10 CFR 61
Waste Form Conformance Program for Solidified Process Waste Products Produced
by a WasteChem Corporation Volume Reduction and Solidification (VRS) System,"
to the Division of Waste Management on May 30, 1986 (see cover letter,
Attachment 1). As stated in that letter, the results of the long-term
bigdegragation were not included in the report but will be subsequently
submi tted.

The Division of Waste Management acknow]edge& the receipt of WasteChem
Corporation's topical report and presented the schedule for its review in a

Tetter to WasteChem Corporation dated June 11, 1986 (Attachment 2). According
to that schedule, the topical report was to be transmitted to the Office of

Nuclear Reactor Regulation on June 19, 1986; the review is to be completed,
and the case closed by September 14, 1987.

SDR ADOCK O

0803 1 !
+ p6OBOLOLIR B%oog416\ ) I\
} A
i E






Ms: Elinor G. Adensam
Page 2

The above is presented to keep you informed. We will continue with our
plans, as found acceptable in the Safety Evaluation Report, Supplement 3, to
utilize the NUS system on an interim basis until the staff completes its
review of the WasteChem Topical Report on 10 CFR 61 Waste Form Conformance
Program. If there are any questions on this matter, please contact
Mr. Cushman, of my staff.

Very truly yours,

C. V. Mangan
Senior Vice President

RAC:ja
1893G

Attachments

xc: W. A. Cook, NRC Resident Inspector
Project File (2)






